
Mr. Sam Williams 
Atlanto .- Urban Corps 
30 Courtland St., N. E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

LITERACY ACTION FOUNDATION, INC. 
201 Washington Slreet, S. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30314 

Ah,lgust 19, 1969 

Literacy Action Foundation has one intern on the work-study program assigned 
to us by The Urban Corps, for the summer program of 1969. Miss Betty Lynn Peters, 
a senior at Clark College, has worked out very effectively in our program. The 
Literacy Project she is working to set up in the Atlanta University complex area, 
is being thoughtfuHy and systematically planned. 

Ben White, a graduate of University of North Carolina and Ramona Howard, 
a graduate of Spellman College were assigned to LAF by VISTA. Ben completed his 
assigned task and turned in an excellent report on August I, 1969. Romona is still 
working on her assignment and has been very creative and sensitive to the people 
with v.-1, om she has come in contact in the process of carrying out her assigned task. 

The Urban Corps is a valuable and much needed coordinating agency for 
a.> ~c: agencies and students. The personnel of Urban Corps has 'been very helpfu!_and 

cooperative, even going 1bbove and beyond 11 in some instances to gain additional 
· needed information helpful to us or a student. 

Sincerely yours, 

Frankie Sanders 
. Assistant Director 
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